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21 February 2019
· Victoria has seen the delivery of successful regional events showcasing fresh, local seafood over the 2018-19 summer period. A calendar full of events is planned for the rest of 2019.

· Marketing of the Victorian Seafood through new consumer awareness and major events like the Spring Racing Carnival is proposed. 
· Industry and government have agreed to work together to develop priority actions to take the seafood sector forward in Victoria over the coming years, and beyond.
· The ASAG agreed that fisheries management decisions, development opportunities must be developed based on the best available evidence and science-based.
· ASAG is looking to capture the opportunities available now, and to build the foundation that will enable the seafood industry to take up future opportunities. This will include identifying improvements to what currently exists, removing barriers to future success, and targeting effort to where the greatest gains can be achieved. 
· Strengthening the seafood industry will potentially require change and a preparedness to do things differently.

· The profile of Victorian seafood needs a boost and there is real potential for growth through a strategic and forward-thinking approach.
· A two-year trial to sell fresh, line-caught seafood at Apollo Bay is proposed.

· The ASAG will seek out projects that have something to offer the wider seafood industry.  ASAG will also work to promote institutional, regulatory and supply chain structures. 
· There is in-principle support to create an ongoing prosperous fishery for octopus in Victoria.
· ASAG will seek out new partnership opportunities in the tourism and education sectors, in coastal and inland regions, and look across state and federal borders to make sure Victoria is well placed and well promoted as a destination of choice for fresh seafood.  
· ASAG will consider the seafood industry over time to ensure it remains secure and prosperous into the future and to safeguard its value for coming generations.  
You can find out more about the Aquatic Strategic Action Group at https://vfa.vic.gov.au/commercial-fishing/aquatic-strategic-action-group-asag



